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November 28, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about transition. Rather than put America first by

easing our move to the presidency of Mr Biden you are vindictively tearing

the place up. This week Israeli agents assassinated Mr. Fakhrizadeh with

tacit US assent leaving the nuclear deal even harder to resuscitate. Wall

work has accelerated. COVID relief is being ignored as millions plunge into

poverty and Treasury acts to sequester funds. Another group of federal

workers has been reclassified and threatened with dismissal. Oil leases are

being expedited. The open skies treaty and WHO have been abandoned.

Please assure me that you will avoid sabotage.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


